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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY .
NAVAL SEA SYSTEMS COMMAND DETACHMENT

RADIOLOGICAL AFFAIRS SUPPORT OFFICE (RASO)
YORKTOWN.VA 23691*

IN REPLY REFER TO

8128/3253.10B-
Ser 6446W/ 221r

12 APR 1985

s

S&U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety

' ATTN: Chief, Materials Licensing Branch
Mail Stop SS-396 h
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

The enclosed supplemental information from the Strategic Systems Project Office,
Washington, DC is forwarded in response to Nuclear Regulatory Commission Letter

; ;No. (23448) of 30 January 1985. This supplemental information is in regards to
a request to terminate U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. STB-930.

Sincerely,

'

-

P. J. DURFEE
Commander, MSC, USN
Director

Enclosure ,

(1) DIRSSPO Washington, DC [
lte 8128 Ser 27422 of /
28 Mar 85

Copy to:

COMNAVSEASYSCOM (SEA-04H)
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